From: Sent: To:	jeudi 19 novembre 2015 19:29
Subject:	Ares(2015)5037670
Please close in ARES with this	message thank you
From: Sent: Thursday, Nove To: REUL Herbert (EP Cc:	mber 19, 2015 /:12 PM)
	request - 1st VP Timmermans
Dear ,	
I have noted the Cardi programme on both d Based on the informat	, I am pleased to confirm that First Vice-President Timmermans fly meet the Cardinal on the occasion of his visit to Strasbourg. nal's travel dates, but must indicate at this stage that the First Vice-President's ays will depend on the programme of the EP Plenary. cion currently available, I would suggest pencilling in a meeting late afternoon or early 5/12, but with the understanding that this timing could evolve depending on the
Best wishes,	
Visit Frans Timmermans	webpage, <u>Twitter</u> and <u>Facebook</u> page
From: Sent: Thursda To:	ay, November 19, 2015 5:50 PM
Begin forward	ed message:
Date: To: "K	REUL Herbert < herbert.reul@europarl.europa.eu > 19 November 2015 at 17:48:25 GMT+1 OENEN Liesbeth (EC)" < Liesbeth.KOENEN@ec.europa.eu > ,
Dear I	Mrs Koenen, dear ,
	wondering whether the Vice-President has already been able to consider the st and have to make a slight change to time frame.

Unfortunately, it seems that the Cardinal will already be leaving Strasbourg on Wednesday afternoon. He will therefore be in Strasbourg between **Tuesday**

afternoon, 15th of December, 15.30hrs until Wednesday afternoon, 16th of December, 17hrs.

Thank you very much in advance.

Best wishes

From:

Sent: 12 November 2015 18:32

To: KOENEN Liesbeth (EC);

Subject: Meeting request - 1st VP Timmermans

Dear Mrs Koenen, dear

Mr Reul would like to enquire whether the First Vice-President would be available for a meeting with Cardinal Gerhard Ludwig Müller, prefect of the Congregation for the Doctrine of the Faith of the Roman Catholic Church. The Cardinal will be travelling to Strasbourg on Tuesday evening, 15th of December and will be leaving again on Thursday morning, 17th of December.

Mr Reul would be very grateful if there would be a slot in the First Vice-President's agenda for a meeting with the Cardinal. He believes it would be a very interesting exchange for Mr Timmermans.

Thank you very much in advance for your consideration and feedback.

Best wishes,

Office of Herbert Reul MEP

Chairman of the CDU/CSU-Delegation in the European Parliament ASP 14 E 107 Rue Wiertz 60 B-1047 Brussels

Tel: +32 2 284 7244 Fax: +32 2 284 9244

http://www.herbert-reul.de/